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Please do not remove refillable cartridge vapes from the market. Vapes are needed for least
harmful and most controllable administration of legal medical marijuana. This would be a disservice
and health endangerment to licensed medical marijuana users. These vapes should continue to be
available to the online businesses who have been supplying a much better range and quality of
product than marijuana pharmacy dispensers who have little knowledge of these devices. Leave the
devices to the online suppliers and the prescriptions to the pharmacy. you are putting legitimate
online businesses, out of business by no longer allowing them to sell to the public. Most importantly
refillable cartridge vapes for legal marijuana use should be readily available to all who have medical
marijuana licenses, as otherwise you will have to inhale actual smoke or ingest with no idea of the
outcome, as each time it can be different.Kathy Young



